
 
 
 

Glencoe Station Visit 
  
 
 
World’s best practice and high quality produce are an integral part of Hancock’s agricultural business. 
Touring the properties near Dubbo this week, including the newly acquired neighbouring property, was an 
opportunity for Mrs. Rinehart to see the agreed improvements put in place since Mrs Rinehart’s previous 
visit and to get an up to date report on the development of the wagyu herd on site, after a good season.  
 
Mrs Rinehart was delighted with the progress of the herd, which includes a recent acquisition of 1,500 full 
blood wagyu breeders. 
  
Mrs Rinehart was very delighted to be given a homemade marmalade, country baked cake and local 
flowers during her visit. She is already looking forward to her next visit!  
  
 
 
 

 
 
 

More Photos available at: www.ginarinehart.com.au 
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